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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
​ Thank you so much for allowing us the opportunity to share 
information about Springs Christian Day School. Enclosed are the 
Student Enrollment Application, the Tuition and Financial 
Information Forms.  
 
​ We will open registration to the general public on Monday, 
March 3, 2025. We will continue until classes are filled. Classes do 
fill quickly, so we encourage you to enroll promptly. 
 

To enroll, please complete the Student Enrollment 
Application and return it, along with the $400.00 registration fee, 
to the school. Applications CANNOT be processed without the 
$400.00 registration fee. 

 
REGISTRATION FEES AND ACTIVITY FEES ARE NON-REFUNDABLE. 

NO EXCEPTIONS. 
 

If you have further questions, or if you would like more 
information, please call our office at 578-2148. You can also email 
Savannah Martin, SCDS Director, at smartin@bsfbc.org, Angela 
Rhoden, Financial Director, at arhoden@bsfbc.org or Kimberly 
Arthur, Assistant Director at karthur@bsfbc.org. We look forward 
to sharing our love of Christ with you. Thank you so much. 
 
In His Service, 
Savannah Martin 
SCDS Director 
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